
 

         

  

Our Scouting Troop 375  

 Donate your gently worn, used and new 

Shoes.  Collected shoes will help raise 

funds for our Troop we host here at 

Trinity Lutheran.  There is a bin in the 

lobb for your donation.  Our two scouts 

Mason and Sawyer will be collecting 

these until April 10th . 

THANK YOU for supporting  

TROOP 375 

CHURCH INSIGHTS 

We do have a list of volunteers who are helping to be Lectors  and /or a Deacon., and we thank you because now we are able 

to have schedule ahead.  So now we would like to extend the invitation and create  a list of  Ushers/Greeters.  Basically, the job 

requires you to wear a smile on your face, (and I  have seen plenty of those smiles out there), hand out bulletins  and count 

attendance. So if you would like to help as complete this list  let the office know.  Or, fill in one of the volunteer sheets on the 

bulletin table.  Many thanks!  

 

With this winter bearing down on us, we do want everybody safe with traveling to and from church., and we understand there 

are times when its best to stay home.  No matter what the weather Trinity is able to keep the  doors are open, for all are wel-

comed,  but unfortunately the needs  and  expenses continue.   A suggestion was made  congregation might be interested with 

direct deposits for offering.    But before we further research this avenue, we would like to know if there might be an interest. 

But do keep in mind that your envelopes are able to be mailed through the post office.  Consider the idea of direct deposit and 

  FIRST COMMUNION CLASSES 

Students who wish to begin receiving Holy Communion , 

you and at least one parent are invited to attend a three-

session class on Sundays, March 16,23,& 30.  Lunch will be 

provided for you and your parent (s) at each session.  For 

further details, contact Pater Ron            

@TLCRevRon@comcast.net or 814-933-8514 



WHAT: Night In A Car is a homelessness simulation that shines a spotlight on the 

hidden aspect of homelessness that many in our community experience--living in 

their cars. Participants will "live" out of their cars during the overnight hours. 

WHEN: Friday, March 28 starting at 7:00 pm until Saturday, March 29 at 

8:00am 
 

WHERE: Join us at Zion Community Church in Bellefonte (3261 Zion Rd) for 

our "drive-in" option. We will have access to bathrooms, hot drinks and snacks, 

and breakfast in the morning.  For more information visit the Bridge of Hope 

Website: https://centrebridgeofhopeinc.org 

 

If joining us in person isn't an option, you can "zoom-in" from your own drive-

way!   



       

     From Board Member Ana Butler, 

    “Park Forest Preschool staff and board members send our 

sincere thanks for the Art supplies and activity kits that you donated to our 

children’s holiday boxes, We greatly appreciate the gifts to 

our children and their grateful families.  Again, thank you 

four your continued generosity to our program. “ 

STUDENT RECOGNITION  

Every year we like to recognize students who will be 

graduating.  If you know of any one who is graduating 

from high school, college, trade school or adults who 

are furthering their education, please let the church 

office know.  (The date is TBD) 
 

 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP 

 

You should never feel alone while your grieving the loss of a loved one.  That’s why you are 

invited to share you feeling with others and be supported by the Bereavement Support 

Group.   

Starting April 1, thru May 6, 2025 Family Hospice will offer 6 free support group ses-

sions in the Peace Room at Trinity Luther church.  Each Tuesday from 10:30am-12:00pm This 

group will be facilitated by Carole Palmer, Hospice Bereavement Coordinator and Kate Camp-

bell-Tubbs, Hospice Social Worker.  Space is limited, and registration is required by March 28.  

To Register please email  Carole at, palmerc5@upmc.edu. If no access to email, 

call 814-569-9193 


